
 

             NEWS 2021 – January Week 12 
 

Corrective Action 
Required:  

Management Updates:  IMPORTANT 
MEETING SAVE THE 
DATE: 

  

PLEASE TAKE NOTE 
– (STRICTLY NO 
SMOKING IN DCS 
VEHICLES)  
 
DCS DO NOT TOLORATE ANY 
SMOKING IN VEHCILES. 
 
It has come to our attention 
that DCS18 our brand new 
light vehicle has smoke ash 
throughout the vehicle. 
If you are the responsible 
person, please come and see 
me. 

 

We want to send out a huge congratulations to Jonathan and Julia on the 
arrival of their beautiful little boy. We are so excited for you and your family 
and cannot wait to hear how he is going and the name you have chosen!!! 
 
 

 
 

NIL  

  

 

 



Newlands Shutdown – We want to thank everyone for their efforts over the 
past couple of weeks, with the shutdown being extended this is a great 
opportunity to continue with consistent work. Well done to you all and to all 
our remaining crew for the significant work load you have undertaken to 
keep all our existing work going.  
 
 

 
 
Happy Easter to all our DCS family we hope you have a safe and enjoyable 
break with loved ones.  
 
On a serious note we do also want to take the opportunity to discuss our 
expectation for behavior. 
 



 
 
DCS Values as above what do they mean to you?  
 
How do you demonstrate them in your work life? 
 
We want to reiterate that Dedication, Compassion and Safety also stands for 
providing a safe respectful workplace for our colleagues mental wellbeing. 
That we are dedicated to being not only great at our jobs but good at being 
good people. Showing respect, care and consideration for others mental and 
physical health. Dragline Cleaning Services has zero tolerance, for 
Harassment Discrimination or Bullying in the workplace. We have an open 
door policy to all our management team who are hear to provide support, 
guidance and assistance to all our employees. We have also attached our 
EPA available to all employees .  



 

Positive feedback: Site Notifications:   

Newlands Shutdown has been extended with significant 
workloads being undertaken at Saraji and Newlands keep up 
the great effort. We are recruiting at present so if you know 
some one who is hard working, reliable and has an eye for 
detail please get them to contact Jacqui and Adrian.  

BHP sop completions has seen as significant completion rate thank you and 
keep up the great effort we would love to see 100% compliance before easter.  
 
We also wanted to thank everyone for their SLAM completions, proof’s and 
count. The Slam counts coming back have improved 100% and we have hit 314 
slam counts for March. There were some outstanding quality of content in 
Slam’s coming back from the Newlands shutdown, Lake Lindsay,  Curragh and 
Saraji keep up the great effort.  
 

 

      
 
 
 


